
Project Description
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a corridor study for the segment of State 
Road (S.R.) 405 from north of S.R. 50 to east of U.S. 1, a distance of approximately 5.4 miles, within the 
City of Titusville and Brevard County. The purpose of the S.R. 405 Corridor Study is to determine the 
need for, and potential impacts of, widening the road from two to four lanes. The corridor study will 
consider surrounding land use, future growth, and potential impacts to the study area to determine 
the location and conceptual design of preferred roadway and mobility improvements.
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The S.R. 405 Corridor Planning Study is anticipated to be completed in fall 2025. 
Future phases are not funded at this time.

Scan QR Code to Project Website:
www.CFLRoads.com/project/447699-1

Project Goals

Proposed Improvements 
The following proposed alternatives have been developed to the meet the project needs:

Safety and operational improvements that can be designed and constructed in the near-
term by identifying opportunities to fund spot improvements and incorporating them into 
other programmed projects.

Long-term widening of S.R. 405 from 2 to 4-lanes that requires implementation through the 
project development process.

A combination of near-term and long-term improvements.


